2021 BUDGET

Due to the uncertainty surrounding COVID-19, it is difficult to plan for ministry activity in the coming months.  As a result, there will not be a budget call for the 2021 budget.  Instead, the 2020 Approved Budget will roll over into 2021, with the following parameters: no gatherings such as concerts, conferences nor out-of-town travel.  These parameters and other modifications to the budget will be re-evaluated in 2021 at mid-year.  The Church will continue to follow the guidance provided by the CDC and the Commonwealth of Virginia.  The points of contact for this announcement are Trustees Maxine Dufore, Oscar Dailey and Leslie Gerald.
